
 
 

CORONAVIRUS (COVID-19) – WHAT WE ARE DOING 

 

 

We are all aware of the sheer volume of advice and reaction with regard to the 

Coronavirus (COVID-19) and the need to reduce the risks of infection.  

We as a business are taking additional steps to help prevent further spread and reduce 

risk to our colleagues. 

 

With immediate effect, all non-essential travel will be limited, this means that we will 

be working with our suppliers and customers to encourage conference calling and 

postponing off site meetings, site audits and supplier audits where possible. 

 

Visitors to site will be limited to essential visits only and additional control measures 

have been put in place for all visitors to site.   

 

Additional Hygiene advice has been issued to all Peter Green Chilled Staff encouraging 
more frequent Hand washing and the additional use of hand sanitisers to help prevent 
the spread of the virus.  
 

A crisis team is in place who are constantly monitoring the situation and when 
necessary updates will be issued. 
 
  
 

 

 


